
PRODUCT SAFETY 
RECALL

W1304TWLSee www.recalls.govt.nz for other New Zealand consumer product recalls.

Notice issue date: 24th July 2019

New Zealand Importer/Distributor 
The Warehouse Ltd
PO Box 33470 Takapuna
Auckland 0740 
New Zealand

PONCHO: UNICORN/MINNIE/CAT
Barcodes: #9401056580194 – #9401056580200 – #9401056580217 – #9401056515158  

#9401056515165 – #9401056515172 – #9401056515622 – #9401056515639 – #9401056515646

Sold at "The Warehouse" stores and online from April to July 2019.
Defect: �The drawcord and pom-poms are not compliant with the standard for children’s sleepwear and 

limited daywear AS/NZS 1249:2014.

Hazard: �The drawcord and pom-poms may become tangled when worn posing a safety risk to children, 
plus they may present a fire hazard if they are exposed to a naked flame. 

What to do: �Stop using the Poncho and return it to your nearest “The Warehouse” store for a full refund 
– proof of purchase not required.

The Warehouse Ltd wishes to apologise to our customers for any inconvenience that this may cause.

 
Contact details: For more information please contact The Warehouse:
Phone:	 0800 422 274
Email:		  CustomerServiceTeam@thewarehouse.co.nz 
Online:	 http://www.thewarehouse.co.nz/red/

UNICORN MINNIE CAT


